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CALLING ALL NORF’K POETS, SONGWRITERS AND AUTHORS 

Are you a poet, songwriter or published author with written content in Norf’k language? 
We’d love to hear from you. 
 
After the success of the very first Library school holiday program, we are looking to create 
another fun series of events for school children during the next school holidays. 
 
Norf’k is well known for its history, and it is important that we continue to maintain records 
of our history and share it with younger generations. This is why we would like to offer an 
opportunity to those members of our community who have knowledge of the Norf’k 
language, and to share it during a dedicated holiday program over three days during the 
June school holidays. 
 
If you have published any written works (books, stories/tales, dictionaries etc), written 
songs or poems in Norf’k language, then please get in contact with 
customercare@nirc.gov.nf to express your interest in participating in the Library holiday 
program. 
 
We’re also looking to create a dedicated section of the library for local published authors, 
poets and songwriters, with content in Norf’k language or in English. If you’d like to have 
your content included, please get in touch with us. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leanne Webb 
MANAGER CUSTOMER CARE 

28 April 2022 
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